OUIS COUNTY BROADCASTING CO
GUY RUNNION
President & Gen’l. Manager

February 3, 1947

Mr, Kermit Geary
R,F.D, #2

Walnut Port, Penn,
Dear Mr, Geary:

We were very happy to hear from you and wish to thank
you for the interest you have shown,

This will verify your reception of K X L W on January
25, 1947,

Sincerely,
Moo € Z/“é‘?{

Chief Engineer

DEV/bd




